N May 26, 2023

._r )
S ouN

Dir. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO 1V
Regional Executive Director
Region 1V-B MIMAROPA

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Regional Office No. 1V-B

1515 L&S Building, Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila

Attention: Ms. MELISSA L. ENDANGAN
Regional NGO Desk Officer

Reference: DENR Accreditation No. RIVB-2015-002 (R)

Dear Director Claudio:

- This refers to the accreditation of the El Nido Foundation (ENF) with the Department of
Environment and Natural Resources (DENR), for which we would like to apply for renewal.

We are submitting the following documents/requirements necessary for renewal of our
accreditation:
e Accomplishment Report for the year 2022

We hope that the above document fully satisfies DENR s requirements. For questions or
clarifications, weé could be contacted through our Manila Office at 8687-1799 or 7621-46-76
(through Ms. Naty Petalbo at mobile (0999)-991-4950).

We look forward to your favorable response on the matter, as well as to working
closely with your field offices for the conservation and development of El Nido and neighboring
municipalities in northern Palawan.

Sincerely,
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